
 

 

Little Boar’s Head Heritage Commission    6/23/2022         
 
 
Attending:  John Knapp, Jane Gnazzo, Bob Hamilton, Margaret 
Schoenberger, Debby Kanner, Angela Stevens 
 
New Hampshire Historical Highway Marker: John Knapp has suggested 
that we apply to the state for a historic marker on the history of Little Boar’s 
Head. Proposed marker would be placed on Ocean Boulevard. State 
markers have very specific guidelines regarding number of lines and 
number of characters per line. John had sent a draft of text for the marker 
in December, however two members did not receive the email. Email 
addresses corrected, we considered possible wording. After edits 
suggested, we concluded that it would be best to continue our discussion at 
the next meeting so members have time to consider the sign narrative 
further.   
 
Fish House Sign: The sign we erected at the Fish Houses to inform about 
their history has deteriorated. The coating shredded. John will get in touch 
with Timberline Sign to inquire about replacing it.  
 
Social Event: Members discussed the idea of hosting a social event 
highlighting our mission and the signage located by the Fish Houses. It was 
suggested that we approach the Rye Beach / Little Boar’s Head Garden 
Club as a potential partner in planning such an event as the Fish Houses 
and Garden are adjacent.  
 
Next Meeting: Scheduled 7/21/2022 


